
BROMSGROVE DISTRICT COUNCIL 
 

COUNCIL  21st February 2022 
 

NOTICE OF MOTION 

 

The following Notice of Motion has been submitted in accordance with Procedure 

Rule 10 by Councillor R. Hunter: 

“Council notes the loss of the proposed route for the western relief road as a result of 

planning permission being given for housing development.  

Council believes a detailed study into alternative options for a relief road is now 

urgently required in order that chronic traffic congestion can be addressed. Council 

further believes that Bromsgrove District Council should commission its own 

independent study, as part of the development of the next local plan, and calls on 

officers to produce a business case for the Cabinet to consider within the next six 

months.” 

 

 

  



BROMSGROVE DISTRICT COUNCIL 
 

COUNCIL  21st February 2022 
 

NOTICE OF MOTION 

 

The following Notice of Motion has been submitted in accordance with Procedure 

Rule 10 by Councillor D. Stewart: 

“Out of hour GP services play an important role in reducing the pressure on Accident 
and Emergency Departments. Current arrangements in Worcestershire mean that 
patients, a significant number being children or elderly, have to travel to Redditch, 
Worcester or Kidderminster for appointments. Services are provided locally in 
smaller towns, namely Malvern and Evesham. There is not an out of hours Primary 
Care Centre in Bromsgrove District. Facilities at The Princess of Wales Hospital 
could be used to provide this service locally for Bromsgrove residents. 

We therefore call upon the Leader of the Council to write to Herefordshire and 
Worcestershire Integrated Care Board to ask them to address this inequality of 
provision of care.” 

  



BROMSGROVE DISTRICT COUNCIL 
 

COUNCIL  21st February 2022 
 

NOTICE OF MOTION 

 

The following Notice of Motion has been submitted in accordance with Procedure 

Rule 10 by Councillor J. Robinson: 

“Bromsgrove District Council’s private sector housing team plays a vital role in 

protecting tenants from poor quality housing. However too many residents in need of 

help are unaware that the service exists. 

Council resolves to run a full awareness campaign about the help available to those 

in substandard housing as soon as possible so nobody in our community is left to 

suffer in poor quality housing.” 


